Journey Home from Hampden
event postponed due to
fixture change

The Hibernian Community Foundation
has postponed the 2025 Journey Home
from Hampden, due to Hibs match
against Dundee being moved due to
TV selection.

The cycle was due to take place on Sunday 13 April, the same
day as the Club’s final First Team fixture before the top six
split.

The Foundation Team are now working on a new date for the
‘Journey Home from Hampen’ to allow David Gray and his
coaching staff to lead the event.

With a new date to be announced in the near future, the
Community Foundation are still aiming to provide the cycle’s
participants with the once-in-a-lifetime experience of cycling
alongside some of their heroes, alongside raising valuable
funds and awareness for neurodiverse children looking to get
involved in football activities.

A spokesperson said: “The Hibernian Community Foundation would
like to thank all the participants for signing up so far and
for beginning their fundraising journey, and we apologise for
any inconvenience that may have been caused.

“We will communicate the new date once the post-split fixtures
have been confirmed.
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“We look forward to a challenging yet rewarding day, and
encourage all members of the Hibernian community to still get
involved any way they can.”



